
St Paul Malmesbury Without Parish Council

Report #07.3


LHFIG meeting – 12th July 2022


1.	 Purpose of the report


1.1	 To invite the Council to note the current status of the Council’s outstanding Community 
Issues.


2.	 Background 


2.1	 A new increased budget of £26,150 for 2022/23, to recognise the addition of footpath 
activity to the previous highway work, together with an underspend on the 2021/22 budget 
of £31,680 has resulted in available funds of £57,830 for the group. Given the anticipated 
project funding commitments, with the contributions from parishes, the available funding for 
new projects is £29,675.


Cllr Roger Budgen

12/07/22


Community 
Issue

Description Status

7-19-9 Speeding along Grange Lane Nothing further to report

7-21-11 A broken corner kerb and minor road 
repair at junction of C67E and lane 
leading to Wessex Water pumping 
Station in Milbourne

Will be the subject of a conversation with 
the new local Highways Officer Rebecca 
Chivers. The repair may be incorporated 
into the Milbourne safety refuge project. 
Nothing further to report.

7-22-6 Corston - A429 junction with Mill Lane Road safety issue at the sharp bend 
caused by excessive vehicle speeds - 
Priority 2 project.
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